
Frequently Asked Questions:  
The Meditation and Prayer Center 

Can anyone use the Meditation and Prayer Center?  
Yes. The room is open for patients, families and staff to use at any time. 

Can I reserve the room for a prayer meeting?  
Yes. Please contact CHOC’s Spiritual Care Services team at 714-509-4381. We will work with you  
to accommodate your request. 

Why does the room offer materials for so many world religions?  
The Spiritual Care Services team provides spiritual and emotional support to all at CHOC, no  
matter their religious beliefs. We also offer support to those with no religious preference. 

Do the prayer requests I leave in the prayer box really get prayed for?  

Yes. We have prayer partners around the world who commit to pray with us for the requests in 
our prayer boxes. We ensure anonymity and confidentiality while also assuring each request is 
prayed over. 

Can I take the resources from the Meditation and Prayer Center?  

Please take any resource that you find helpful.


